

calls special meeting

At the Sept. 14 meeting of the Saugatuck-Douglas Historical Society, Emily C. Faucett of 246 Mary St., Saugatuck, donated two beautiful art pieces to the society. One item is a watercolor and chalk lake scene, the other is a rare lithograph. Both items were given to her specifically to pass on to the society from the collection of Peter Lang, a former Saugatuck summer resident.

The society is honored to receive these items as part of its collection. Both items will be evaluated by an art institute to learn more about the artists and their work. A donor's plaque will be engraved and placed on each piece before displaying it in the Citizens Bank lobby in Saugatuck.

The society is calling an Oct. 12 special meeting. Revised by-laws will be adopted. These include procedures for receiving donations such as those by Ms. Faucett. The presenter at our special meeting is John Pahl, President of the Allegan County Historical Society and local historian.

The Oct. 12 meeting begins at 7:30 p.m. in historic All Saints Episcopal Church, 252 Grand St., Saugatuck.



/olume Two, No. 1 October, 1988

WEDNESDAY, 252 GRAND

THE OCTO

OCTOBER __, IJO AT 7.50 F.M. AT ALL SAINTS EPIDCOLAR SASKON,

AVE., SAUGATUCK.

We have an exciting program planned for this month. Mr. John Paul of Allegan will speak on <u>The Civil War Remembered</u>. Mr. Paul was born in Fennville and began his education there. When he was 10 years of age his family moved to Allegan where he became the fifth generation of his family to reside in that city. He has been a teacher and has been in the Abstract and Title business for 50 years. He is now retired and is a Consultant. In addition to his other activities, he has co-authored River and Lake and authored a <u>History of Allegan Township</u>.

This is MEMBERSHIP MONTH - Come and bring a friend. Refreshments will be provided.

Welcome to our new members - Emily Faucett and Oren and Arlene Sherman all of Saugatuck. Arlene has agreed to help with the Membership Drive.

The changes in our Constitution and By-Laws were read at the September meeting. This month we will vote. Have yours count.

Christmas Parade. The Parade this year will be held on December 2nd and the Society will once again participate. The Fire Truck has been reserved for us. Want to participate? Do you have a costume? Contact Del or Dottie Langhorst.

Reserve Wednesday, December 14th. Our Second Annual Christmas Dessert will be held at Kemah Guest House this year, hosted by Cindi and Terri Tatsch.